
COMMUNITY UPDATE JULY 26, 2017

CALLING FUTURE FIREFIGHTERS!
Are you a responsible team player, interested in combatting and preventing 
fires in our community?
Are you 18 years or older, courageous, professional, physically fit and able 
to swim?
Campbell River Fire Department now accepting applications for auxiliary 
firefighters. Submit a completed application package to the No. 1 Fire 
Station at 675-13th Ave. by 4 p.m. on August 1, 2017.
More information on qualifications and an application package are available 
online at www.campbellriver.ca/firefighting or pick up a paper copy at 
the No. 1 Fire Station. (Experience in the mechanical/construction trades, 
emergency medical response or operating heavy equipment is an asset.)
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